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Aiken’s Choice Awards were published June 29
th

 by the Aiken Standard.  The runner-up best 

golf club?  None other than Cedar Creek Golf Club.  Says something about the state of The 

Creek.  And the top golf shop is The Aiken Golf Club which is a repeat honor. 

 

Feel good – play The Creek! 

 

Hook A Kid 2021 at The Creek was great success with 38 youngsters destined to become avid 

golfers.  Led by Hook A Kid Director Joe Spencer and hosted by Mike D. with volunteer support 

from and many thanks to Kenny E., Rob Rosche, Art & Bev Schuenemann and Ann Marie Cox 

the youngsters are on their way to a long future of playing and enjoyment. 

 

 
The Monday Gathering 

      Joe Spencer & Three Future Greats                         Rob Rosche & a Budding Pro 



 

 

 

While Hook A Kid is a terrific program there is another 

continuing option to introduce young guys and gals to 

golf and to promote their interest and enjoyment in 

taking up the game.  It’s called “Kenny’s Kids.”  Every 

Saturday Kenny E. provides both individual and group 

instruction for kids of all ages.  If you’re aware of any 

youngster who may be interested in Kenny’s expert 

instruction get in touch with him by phone 803-439-

2086 or email kennyevenson@hotmail.com. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Summer heat has descended upon us.  Take care on the course, and stay hydrated! 
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